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I am minded to place an objection to this application as the hours tend to indicate that the Dover Castle is
looking to become more of a nightclub venue than a neighbourhood pub. Given the current and growing
residential population in this area I do not think these closing hours are appropriate. Formally it is an
objection on the basis of the avoidance of public nuisance.

If the applicants are willing to look at reworking this application I am open to withdrawing my objection if a
more reasonable approach to closing hours can be achieved.

Thanks,

Patrick Kitterick



